Call for Candidates

for the Los Angeles Neighborhood Council Coalition
Executive Board
Election to be held on Saturday, March 4, 2023
at the monthly LANCC meeting

Positions —
Chair (one position)

Vice Chair (one position)
Secretary (one position)
Treasurer (one position)

All interested candidates must submit their name, the board seat they are running for and a maximum 250
word candidate statement. Upon receipt and verification of NC representative status by the LANCC
Election Committee, you are a candidate. Submit, via e-mail only to lanccelection@gmail.com no later
than February 1, 2023. No phone calls or late submissions will be accepted. Candidate's names, position
running for and statements will be compiled by the LANCC Election Committee and sent out to the
LANCC e-mail list no later than February 3, 2023. This same candidate list will also be posted to the
LANCC web site.

Candidates may run for more than one position. Only verified NC representatives may run for office.

Candidates may campaign for the office they are seeking at any time after they have submitted their
candidate statement to the LANCC Election Committee and they have an acknowledged receipt.

Election Day is Saturday, March 4, 2023 - First order of New Business
Every candidate will appear on the ballot under the position they are seeking. Candidates will be
introduced only on election day. Candidate statements will be available on election day.

Candidates will have one minute to speak.

Voting on Election Day

The only requirement for voting at a LANCC meeting by an NC representative is a communication from
the President/Chair of the NC board, to the LANCC Chair or other officer who may be designated for that
purpose, stating the name of the NC member or stakeholder that will represent his/her NC.

All neighborhood councils participating are eligible to vote. Only one vote per council. It is important for
each council to know who their LANCC NC representative is before election day. On election day all
voters will be asked to "affirm" by Roll Call that they represent their Neighborhood Council before the
voting takes place.

Ballots will be available with all candidates’ names.

Candidate must have a majority vote to win. If there is no majority, there will be a runoff of the two
candidates with the most votes. Majority vote of the NC representatives present at the election wins.

Upon completion of the voting on March 4, 2023 the newly elected officers will immediately take their
positions on the LANCC board and continue the meeting agenda for the day.

Prepared by the 2023 LANCC Election Committee lanccelection@gmail.com
Cindy Cleghorn

Miran Kalaydjian

Carol Hutchinson
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